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Universities are not equipped to create large telecommunication networks. On the other hand the results of the research they carry out could be of extreme value if used productively. We hope to provide our research products to ITU experts as a source of new standards and in exchange receive their queries, critiques and encouragement. Furthermore, the research products could be considered directly as products to be standardized.

We expect from ITU a quarterly e-mail publication where researchers could submit their articles and where the relevant ITU-T Study Groups provide comments on them. In order to avoid inadequate submissions, only those articles that already were published in designated international conferences or journals would be accepted.
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